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May 26, 2022 

Andrew Tran-Vu 
Senior Sales Agent 
Real Estate & Development Services 
The City of Calgary I Mail code: #195 
3rd Floor, Administration Building, 313 - 7 Ave SE 
P.O. Box 2100, Stn. M, Calgary, AB Canada T2P 2M5 

RE: Great Plains/ Starfield Outline Plan - LOCZ017-030S 

Dear Mr. Tran-Vu: 

1026 16 Ave NW, Suite 203 
Calgary, AB T2M 0K6 
587-350-5172 
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CITY CLERK'S DEPARTMENT 

Please accept this letter of support for the Great Plains/Starfield Outline Plan and land use redesignation. I 
understand that the Outline Plan and land use redesignation was supported by Calgary Planning Commission on 
May 5, 2022, and has been recommended to Council for approval. 

This Outline Plan will play an important role in making vacant land available for industrial development in Calgary 
over time and make efficient use of infrastructure and resources. While the lands are predominantly identified as 
Industrial - General, we are working with Green Impact Partners to redesignate some lands to allow for their 
Future Energy Park project within this Outline Plan. 

We are hopeful that City Council supports the hard work of Real Estate & Development Services on this important 
Outline Plan and thank you for the opportunity to express our support of your application. 

Sincerely, 
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Chris <;)_llenberger, P. Eng. 
Managing Principal 

cc: City Clerks Office 


